
 

 

City of Rochester Hills 
OFFICE OF THE CITY CLERK 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

1000 Rochester Hills Dr. 
Rochester Hills, MI 48309 

248.656.4630 
www.rochesterhills.org

 
The City of Rochester Hills will be making nominations at their February 8, 2010 Regular City Council 
Meeting to the following Technical Review Committee: 

 
Police and Road Funding Technical Review Committee 

To fill the unexpired term of Paul Funk ending December 31, 2010 

The Rochester Hills Police and Road Funding Technical Review Committee was created on February 25, 2008.  
The Committee was charged to analyze Police and Road Funding and propose short and long-term strategies to 
City Council for review, deliberation and placement, if any, on a future ballot.  Council re-charged the 
Committee on January 11, 2010 to review its recommendations and report to City Council by May, 2010.  

Green Space Advisory Board 
To fill the unexpired term of Paul Funk ending December 31, 2010 

 
The City of Rochester Hills Green Space Advisory Board (GSAB) was established by the City Council on 
October 19, 2005 for the purpose of developing strategies and recommendations to City Council regarding the 
expenditure of millage funds to permanently preserve natural green spaces, wildlife habitats and scenic views; 
protect woodlands, wetlands, rivers and streams; and expand the Clinton River Greenway and other trail 
corridors.  
 

 
Interested residents may apply by submitting a Candidate Questionnaire no later than 5:00 PM on Monday, 
February 1, 2010. 
 
A Candidate Questionnaire is available in the Clerk’s Office or on the City of Rochester Hills Web Page at 
www.rochesterhills.org under Our Government / Independent Boards & Commissions / Overview.  Please 
submit a candidate questionnaire (attach resume if desired) to: 
 

City of Rochester Hills, Clerk’s Office 
Leanne Scott, City Council Coordinator 

1000 Rochester Hills Drive, 
Rochester Hills MI 48309 

Email: scottl@rochesterhills.org 
Voice: 248.841.2460 
Fax: 248.656.4744 

 
For additional information, please contact Leanne Scott 
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